
Please find a link below to the Northern Ireland Sustainable Energy Programme (NISEP) for 2023/24, 
which has been published in the last few weeks. 
 
NISEP List of Schemes 2023/2024 | Utility Regulator (uregni.gov.uk) 
 
Each year NISEP has a range of energy efficiency schemes which provide financial support for 
domestic and business customers. There are specific conditions to each scheme with most offering a 
% financial contribution and some offering fully funded support (generally targeted towards lower 
income households). Different organisations manage each scheme with contact details provided.  
 
Please feel free to share this information with households and businesses you may engage with, and 
you may be interested in considering this support for your own home. From experience, a number of 
the schemes could be fully subscribed in 2023 so if you’re thinking of energy efficiency 
improvements for next winter then it may be a good idea to consider this sooner and get in touch 
with the managing organisations. 
 
If you have any questions on wider support schemes then the Northern Ireland Housing Executive 
manages the NI Energy Advice Line – contact details can be found at The Housing Executive - 
Community (nihe.gov.uk)  
 
 

https://www.uregni.gov.uk/publications/nisep-list-schemes-20232024
https://www.nihe.gov.uk/community/ni-energy-advice/ni-energy-advice-get-in-touch
https://www.nihe.gov.uk/community/ni-energy-advice/ni-energy-advice-get-in-touch

